

522 Glen Morris Rd, E., Glen Morris, ON NOB 1W0 (519) 740-2133 Ms. L. Reuben, Principal Mrs. S. McCormick, Secretary

Website: www.granderie.ca/glenmorris

November 2016
Important Dates to Remember

Nov 1: Key Bible, both breaks; PM: Gr 1 and 2 at Safety Village

Nov 2: Grade 8 Orientation at PDHS - p.m.

Nov 3: Mad Science

Nov. 4—QSP Family Reading Program Fundraiser 2:30 p.m.

Nov 7: Immunizations

Nov 8: Key Bible; 7:00 Parent Council Meeting

Nov 11: Remembrance Day Assembly; Grade 7/8 to Cenotaph;

Nov 10: Mad Science Nov 15: Key Bible

Nov 16: Book Fair Preview Day for all classes; Progress Reports go home

Nov 17: Photo retakes: Mad Science; 3:30pm: Parent Interviews; Book Fair Sales all day

and evening (during interviews)

Nov 18 a.m.: Parent Interviews; Book Fair-(during interviews)

Nov. 21-Dec. 2 Kindergarten Observation Days

Nov 30: 6pm-8pm: Snow Globe Event—Watch for the flyer coming home soon!

Principal's Message:

Learning 🛇

October has been a busy month with a variety of class trips, picture day, assemblies

and special events such as our primary craft day and Hallow-

een Celebrations.

Our classroom teachers are assessing and addressing curriculum expectations. We are encouraging our students to reach their learning goals. The staff of Glen Morris will focus closely on improving student ability to answer multi-step mathematical problems. Our teacher instruction and next

steps for students will be based on ongoing student assessments. These practices will continue throughout the year. If you have any questions about this please ask any teaching staff. You can also find our School Improvement plan on our school website.

Kind Regards, Latha Reuben

Elementary Progress Report Card

The Elementary Progress Report Card is first in the series of reporting student achievement to parents. It is designed to show a student's development of the learning skills and work habits during the fall of the school year. The progress report card outlines a student's general progress in working towards the achievement of the curriculum expectations. Teachers use the progress report to inform parents if their child is progressing very well, well, or with difficulty. Glen Morris Central will send the Elementary Progress Report Cards home on November 16th.

Parent-Teacher Interview

Information provided in the progress report often needs more explanation. That's why the Parent-Teacher Interviews are important and timed with the release of the Elementary Progress Report Card. The interview is also an opportunity to talk about the progress of your child's social development in addition to the information provided in the progress report. Glen Morris Central will hold our Parent-Teacher Interviews on the evening of November 17th and the morning of November 18th. Parents/guardians are encouraged to make appointments with their child's classroom teacher and come prepared with questions and concerns. The interview request form was sent home last week. A confirmation will be sent home in the report card envelope.

Parent Council Meeting

Hello Parents/Guardians.

We are in full swing and planning some awesome fundraisers this year. This will help



fill some needs in our children's school. We are also in full planning mode for the 2016 Holiday Snow Globe Workshop. Keep an eye out as we will be sending home information very soon. We are also looking for your donations to help with different crafts for the Workshop. If you are able to fill any items requested, it will assist the parents in creating wonderful crafts for the kids to make. Wondering where you can help? We have lots of areas that need your helping hands. Please let us know.

Come on out on November 8th to the next Parent Council meeting!

Thank you, Lisamaree Cormier

Family Reading Fundraiser

(Renew Your Subscriptions or purchase new magazines)

Once again we will be offering the QSP Family Reading Program. Our kick—off assembly is scheduled for Friday, November 4th at 2;30 p.m. Catalogues and order information will be sent home after the assembly. Orders can be placed on-line or by filling out the order form. All paper orders are due back no later than Monday November 21st. Cheques should be made payable to Glen Morris School. Profits from this year's fundraiser will support Technology.



The BOOK FAIR is coming!

The Scholastic Book Fair will be at Glen Morris P.S in November during Parent-Teacher Interviews. This is a great way to add books to your home library,



buy books for your child's classroom or get some holiday shopping
done. There will be draws, prizes
and competitive prices. Please
help support Glen Morris school by
purchasing some books at our
fair. We hope to see you there!
Cheques should be made payable
to Glen Morris School.

Book Fair Schedule:

Wednesday November 16th-

Preview Day for all classes
Thursday November 17th-Sales all day and evening (during interviews)
Friday November 18th-LAST DAY-Sales all morning (during interviews)

SPORTS NEWS!

Cross Country Race

Congratulations to the 2016 Cross Country Team! The grade 6, 7, and 8 girls won the pennant this year. All runners did a fantastic job and represented Glen Morris well. Results are:

9 year old boys:

39th - Jakob Hunter 42nd - Jeffery Rosebrugh

87th - Archie Harkness

100th - Van Shuart

102^{nd-} Ryan Smith 199th - Kartir White

9 year old girls: 23rd - Isobel MacLachlan

42nd - Dakota Duncan

10 year old boys:

13th - Ryder Cormier

16th - Brady Capa

23rd - Nick Bourgaize

70th - Garrett Sallans

79th - Nolan Ford

10 year old girls: 34th - Rebecca Corriveau

52nd - Jordan McMahon

65th - Chloe Leach

76th - Rachael Perrin

11 year old boys:

20th – Nolan Carpenter 48th – Austin Rosebrugh

50th - Joe DeOliveira

53rd - Carter Hussey

64th - Noah Roth

11 year old girls:

2nd - Sydney Dezeeuw

11th - Abby Forbes-Kress

27th - Chandler Shuart

12 year old boys:

16th - Brenden Smith 36th - Gavin MacLachlan 52nd - Daniel Dousek

12 year old girls:

16th - Kaitlyn Buckley

25th - Mackenzie Ford

13 year old girls:

2nd - Brooke Morton

7th - Taylor Schell



8th - Abby Perrin 27th - Kristen Leach 44th - MacKenzie Mullins

Terry Fox Run

Thank you for your enthusiasm and support at the Terry Fox Run! Terry would have proud of the efforts our students and happy that we are keeping his dream alive. Through you kindness and generosity, Glen Morris was able to raise \$1950. WOW! This is outstanding. Way to go Grizzles!